
 
Non-perishable items for the Sudbury Food Pantry will be collected at 2021 Sudbury Annual 
Town Meeting on Saturday, May 22, 2021. Thank you to BSA Scout Troop 63 Sudbury for 
holding this critical food drive! 
 
Requested items for May (as well as and any other non-perishable items) include: 
• Full-Size Snacks (crackers, cookies, chips) 
• Tomato Products (sauce, diced, paste) 
• Boxed Pasta 
• Boxed Rice 
• Boxed meals (Hamburger Helper, taco shells, boxed potatoes) 
• Progresso soup / Large canned soup 
• Peanut Butter & Jelly 
• Mac & Cheese 
• Condiments (salad dressing, ketchup, mustard, mayo) 
• Canned Beans (black, garbanzo, red kidney, baked) 
 

To learn more, visit 2021 Sudbury Annual Town Meeting 

https://sudbury.ma.us/townmeeting/?p=822&fbclid=IwAR1ALsx7VaZ98_rqKd940pSs8kW5g2oDMDcc9-uELANK-IlFsvTNxjSnbMI
https://sudbury.ma.us/townmeeting/?p=822&fbclid=IwAR1ALsx7VaZ98_rqKd940pSs8kW5g2oDMDcc9-uELANK-IlFsvTNxjSnbMI

